
 

TOWN OF HULL 

YARD WASTE SITE 

SCHEDULED TO OPEN 
 

DATES & HOURS OF 

OPERATION 
 

 
   

 

 

 

 

 

Note:  Once again, it is recommended that the last day this fall is the Thursday before 

the start of deer hunting.  The numbers support this decision.  Once deer hunting 

and Thanksgiving arrive, the activity is minimal and in some years, there is snow. 

“CLOSED” on HOLIDAYS!! 

 

 

The Town of Hull has available to Town of Hull residents only, a “gated” drop off site at the 

Town Municipal Building for grass, leaves and branches.  This site is for yard cleanup only, 

NOT to be used for commercial use. 
 

Below are the guidelines set by the Hull Board of Supervisors: 

 

● Yard Waste Site is for TOWN OF HULL Residents ONLY!!! 

Check in with the Attendant at the Yard Waste Site.  A Photo I.D. is required to 

prove residency. (If you are a new resident and your license does not reflect your 
new address, bring a utility bill or document you receive on a regular basis to prove 
residency-(magazine subscriptions are not accepted). 

 

● The following WILL be accepted at the Yard Waste Drop off Site: 

➢   Leaves, Pine Needles, Grass, Plants that will compost down. 

➢   Branches not exceeding 6 inches in diameter. 

 

● “NOT ACCEPTED” at this site are: 

 

➢ Tree Roots 

➢ Tree Stumps 
 

NO COMMERCIAL DUMPING ALLOWED!! 
 

THIS AREA IS UNDER 24 HOURS VIDEO SURVEILLANCE 

ALL ACTIVITIES ARE RECORDED TO AID IN THE PROSECUTION OF ILLEGAL DUMPING 

 

Thursday, April 1, 2021 

Through 

Saturday, November 6, 2021 

 

Monday 1:30pm – 6:30pm 

Thursday 1:30pm – 6:30pm 

Saturday 10:00am – 4:00pm 

 

Sunday, November 7, 2021 

Through 

Thursday, November 18, 2021 

 

Monday Noon – 4:45pm 

Thursday Noon – 4:45pm 

Saturday 10:00am – 4:00pm 

 


